Date: April 20, 2022

Dear and Respected Scholarship Donor,

I am sincerely honored to have been selected as the recipient of the Shari Winters

Memorial Scholarship. Thank you for your generosity, which will allow me to pay for my

tuition fees this summer. It is hard to go to college full-time and work at the same time. But

this type of scholarship helps students in their academic journeys.

I will not be able to attend this Scholarship Awards Ceremony on Wednesday, May 4th,

2022. Because I have several classes to attend from morning to evening. So, it would be

better and more convenient for me if you can mail this scholarship check to me directly.

By the grace of God, I may follow your footsteps to help future students in their education

after becoming a millionaire.

I am highly thankful to God first, and second to you for this generous gift.

Sincerely,

Rohit Rattu

My Student I'd # 0441900

Ohlone College

Class of 2023